Attention Granite Disposal Customers

e Beginning January 1, 2024, if you choose, as Granite Disposal’s
customer to be part of Granite Disposal’s co-operative program,
then your solid waste/garbage units (2,000 pounds per year)
attached to your property will all be used by being a member of the
co-operative.

¢ |f you decide to utilize Granite County’s solid waste dump sites by
bringing any of your garbage directly there (while part of the co-
operative), then you will have to use the pay-as-you go program.

¢ |f you have any questions as a Granite Disposal customer, please
contact Granite Disposal at 406-288-3348.

Thank you,

Granite County



